
Blair Square Committee 

Meeting of May 30, 2018 

  

Chairman Errickson called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

Minutes: 

The minutes of the meeting of March 14, 2018 were approved on a motion by Barberri, seconded by 
Errickson. 3-0 

Chairman Errickson reported that he had been in touch with two people,  Cherie Hafford and Jason 
Santos, that may be willing to serve on the committee,.  Chairman Errickson was going to reach out to 
them to notify the selectmen of their interest and to invite them to out next meeting. 

Chairman Errickson will contact Jeff Ritter to see if Kevin Conley will continue as an at large member and 
or whether the selectmen need to appoint a new member to the committee. 

Most of the discussion at this meeting centered around the area near Casey’s Crossing.  We discussed 
parking areas, possible parking bollards as well as fencing.  Peter Barberri was going to have GLM make 
a drawing of the area so that we would have something that could be used for discussion and possible 
landscaping. 

It was decided that our next meeting would be held at the site and that we would post it as meeting at 
the gazebo at Blair Square.  Some dates were discussed and Chairman Errickson would see what 
everyone’s availability would be and then determine the best date to meet. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 

 

 

 

 



Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 


